

March 18, 2008

John J Privitera McNamee, Lochner, Titus & Williams, P.C. Attorneys at Law 677 Broadway Albany, NY 12207-2503

Dear Mr. Privitera:

## Re: The Lewis Family Farm

I am in receipt of your letter to me dated March 14, 2008, enclosing a post-hearing brief.

Please be advised that the Enforcement Committee met in Executive Session after its Enforcement proceedings on March 13, 2008 and made a determination, as provided in 9 NYCRR 581-2.6(d). That will be communicated to you shortly.

Therefore, your post-hearing brief is inappropriate in our enforcement process and is being returned to you herewith.

Sincerely,

Curtis F. Stiles

Chairman

CFS:mp

cc: Mr. Cecil Wray

Ms. Barbara Rottier

Mr. Pete Grannis, Commissioner, NYS DEC

Ms. Lorraine Cortes-Vazquez, Secretary of State, Member

Mr. Daniel Gundersen, Upstate Chairman, Empire State Development Corp.

Mr. Arthur Lussi, Chair, Economic Affairs committee

Mr. Richard Booth

Mr. Frank Mezzano

Mr. William H. Thomas

Mr. James Townsend

Ms. Leilani Crafts Ulrich

Mr. Paul Van Cott, Esq.